
ZEELAND CHARTER TOWNSHIP  

PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

OCTOBER 13, 2015 

The Planning & Zoning Commission of Zeeland Charter Township met in the township hall at 

7pm on October 13, 2015.  Members present:  Bruce Knoper, Bob Brower, Dick Geerlings, Mike 

Riemersma, Karen Kreuze, Tim Miedema, and Don Steenwyk; absent:  Al Myaard and Dennis 

Russcher. 

Chairman Knoper called the meeting to order. Moved by Kreuze, supported by Steenwyk to 

approve the minutes of the August 11, 2015 meeting.  Motion Carried. 

Reviewed the proposed amendments Draft #1 of the Mixed Use Village Ordinance with 

recommendations from Attorney Bultje.   Zoning Administrator, Don Mannes will send Draft 

copy #2 to Attorney Bultje for his review. 

Moved, supported, and carried to adjourn.  Meeting adjourned at 9pm. 

Vivian Zwyghuizen, Recording Secretary 

Karen Kreuze, Secretary 

 

 

 


